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June is Rotary Fellowships Month 
Select for more information Rotary Fellowships 

Rotary Fellowships are groups of Rotarians, Rotarian spouses, and Rotaractors 
who join together to: 
• Share a common interest in worthwhile recreational activities (sports, 

hobbies, etc.) 
• Further their vocational development through acquaintance with others of 

the same profession. 
• Make new friends around the world. 
• Explore new opportunities for service. 
• Have fun and enhance their experience in Rotary. 
  

Examples of Rotary Fellowships 
  

Some Benefits of Rotary Fellowships:  

• Fellowships provide opportunities for Rotarians to make lasting friendships 

outside of their own club, district, or country.  

• Fellowships contribute to the advancement of world understanding and peace.  

• Fellowships serve as an incentive for attracting new members to Rotary and 

retaining existing ones.  

             Canoeing                                                            Flying 

            Scuba Diving                                                    Tennis 

https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/take-action/empower-leaders/form-rotary-fellowship
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Club Communications  - Richard Hansen 
rch6242@comcast.net      916-332-7448 

Rotary Club Address 
P.O. Box 6 North Highlands, CA 95660- 0006 

 CALL TO ORDER 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

ROTARIANS  AND GUESTS 

DONATE TO HELP OUR ROTARY CLUB SUPPORT LOCAL CHARITABLE AND NONPROFIT CAUSES. 

Foothill-Highlands Rotary Club Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)(3)organization.  

EIN 68-0392810,  PayPal  link on Club Website:  http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/ 

CLUB WEBSITE:   www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/     (Club Runner) 

DISTRICT 5180 WEBSITE:  http://rotary5180.com     

R.I. OFFICIAL WEBSITE:   www.rotary.org 

We meet on Mondays at 12:15 p.m.  

Lions Gate Hotel and Suites  

 McClellan Business Park  

3410 Westover Street 

 North Highlands, CA 95632 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
CLUB CALENDAR: 

JUNE 24 NO Meeting at Lions Gate, Demotion 

Dinner 6:00 pm, Flame and Fire Roseville 

JULY 1 Regular Meeting at Lions Gate, TBD 

JULY 7 Board Retreat, Scribner Bend 12:00 

JULY 8  NO Meeting at Lions Gate, after Board 

Retreat 

  

 

President Patrick called the meeting to 

order at 12:15 p.m. and and thanked Gordon 

Lipp for serving as today’s official greeter. PP 

Joe Kaiser lead us in the pledge and PP Lee 

Wiggins  provided the invocation. Richard 

Hansen served as the  note taker. 

Visiting Rotarian Jon Snyder from the 

Rotary Club of Sacramento. Today’s guests 

were David Hansen and our club’s 

outbound RYE student, Dasha Benitez and 

her father, Miguel.  

President Pat’s 2019 

Rotary Demotion Dinner 

Gaucho Chefs Serve Endless Brazilian 

Barbecued Meats in a Rustic Modern 

Space with a Salad Bar 

Monday, June 24th at 6:00pm 

963 Pleasant Grove Blvd #100 
Roseville 

$45.00 per person,  
RSVP to Roland for reservations 

mailto:Rch6242@comcast.net
http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/
http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/
http://rotary5180.com
http://www.rotary.org
http://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Rotary-Club-of-Foothill-Highlands/124638854276606
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Roland 

Demotion Golf Tournament  

The June 15th golf tournament showed 8 total 

participants including President Patrick, PE 

Roland Wright, PP Dominic Mecklenburg, 

PP Marilee Monagan & Brent Seizer as well 

as Pat’s friend “LJ” and Dominic’s friends 

Matt Loisseaux and Kyle Robertson.  Thanks 

to the kind donations from Michael and Karen 

Rutledge, each golfer started their day with a 

dozen pearls—nothing like being ahead by 12 

before you begin.  The first drive began just after 

noon at the Woodcreek Oaks golf course in 

Roseville and in excellent weather.  A tri-tip 

sandwich for most kicked off an amazing 

day.  Plenty of fluids on hand kept all well 

hydrated.  Best cart score was a 74 by team Kyle/

Matt and a strong second was Brent/Marilee 

with 93.  Closest to the pin on hole 4 and longest 

drive on hole 10 were both won by Kyle, despite 

amazing shots on each hole by Dominic.  Word 

on the street says it was a matter of 

inches.  Dominic did win the longest hit, 

sponsored by Easton—no prize just bragging 

rights.  We concluded the day at Legends for 

some appetizers and to announce/award prizes to 

the big winners and wrap up another awesome 

demotion golf tournament.  Many thanks to 

everyone who participated.  

Reported by Dominic. 

President Patrick 

President Patrick 
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END POLIO NOW CAMPAIGN 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

EVERYONE BRING YOUR POCKET  

CHANGE — TO AFFECT CHANGE BY 

ENDING POLIO THROUGHOUT THE 

WORLD.  

  

The END POLIO NOW campaign is still 

one of Rotary’s top priorities.  The Bill & 

Melinda Gates Foundation have extended 

their partnership  with Rotary during the 

critical endgame phase of the Global Polio 

Eradication Initiative.  Thanks to this 

partnership our contributions are matched 

two for one—$25 becomes $75. 
  

Foundation Chair Bob Spears 

announced that we have achieved 

our goal of raising $1,000 for the 

End Polio Now campaign.  A total 

of $1,010.21 has been raised for 

this Rotary year.  Congratulations 

and thanks to all Rotarians who 

contributed! 

We collected $6.00 at today’s Rotary meeting 

that will be credited to next years campaign.  

E-Waste4Good Program  
  

Our program is going strong with 

monthly pick-ups at Umpqua 

Bank.  Larger items are being 

picked up and stored at Hallsten 

Corporation. We have a total 

of $425.86 e-waste revenue collected 

for the fiscal year to date.    

Note from Dominic  
Recently a Hallsten flatbed truck was 

donated to our car program and this one 

vehicle set a new club record, generating 

$3469.70 net to our club.  Wow!  Our total Car 

Program Revenue fiscal year to date is 

now $6633.40, which is about $100 shy 

of what we made at Night of the 

Museum! 

 

Estate Sale (Sold on Ebay ect.) 

Total YTD Estate Sale Revenue = $1,050.02 

Car Donation Program  
  

To arrange for a donation, call 

Dominic’s cell 916-995-

4006.  He will make the 

arrangements for the pick up.  
Several donations have 

been made and  will  be processed soon. 

Ink and Toner  Cartridges Mini 

Fundraiser 
  

IPP Dominic is continuing to 

collect spent ink and toner car-

tridges as a mini-fundraiser for 

the club.   
  

IT’S SO EASY TO DO! 

 Keep a plastic or paper bag by your printer; 

and as you replace the ink or toner cartridges, 

put the old ones in the bag and bring them to 

Rotary.   

RECOGNITIONS 

Finemaster Joe Kaiser asked if any one had a 

happy thought. President Patrick had one.  

His daughter’s team won in there tournament. 

He spun the wheel for $9. 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiLzpOktYneAhVFHzQIHXgFCKAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fourweekly.com%2Fnews%2F2017%2Foct%2F05%2Fpalmdale-host-free-e-waste-recycling-event%2F&psig=AOvVaw0x-T30kHdk
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Richard Hansen 
(B)(GRIF)($300 

Polio Plus) 
PHF+ 8 

Joe Kaiser (B)(GRIF) PHF+ 8 

Gordon Lipp (B) PHF+ 4 

Patrick Magnani (B)(GRIF x2) PHF+ 1 

Dr. Steven Martinez   

Dominic Mecklenburg (B) PHF+ 8  

Bob Meyer  PHF+ 5 

Marilee Monagan (B)(GRIF) PHF+ 3 

Sam Morgan (B)(GRIF)  PHF+ 6 

Bob Spears (B)(GRIF)  PHF+ 4 

Lee Wiggins  (B)(GRIF)(GFHF)x5 PHF+ 4 

Katy Wright (GRIF)  

Roland Wright (B)(GRIF) PHF+ 8 

Bell Ringer & Gong Codes: 

(B) = Bell Ringer $100 to  Club 

(GFHF) = Gong Bonger $100 to Club Foundation 

(GRIF) = Gong Bonger $100 to RI Foundation 

BELL RINGERS, GONG BONGERS 

PAUL HARRIS FELLOWS 

A Paul Harris Fellow is an individual who 

contributes $1,000 to the Rotary 

Foundation Annual Programs Fund or 

other approved program. Each additional 

$1,000 contribution is recognized with a 

plus and the number. 

HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS 

WEEK’S PROGRAM 

President Patrick presented a program on 

making sense of investing. The following is a 

portion of the information he shared. 

 

Over the past decade, U.S. large-cap stocks 

(as measured by the S&P 500) have been 

one of the best-performing investments, 

returning more than 400% since March 

2009, compared with international 

developed-market (EAFE) returns of 200% 

and emerging-market (EM) equity returns of 

193%. As a result, investors have been 

inclined to keep their portfolios close to 

home. However, history shows that 

performance rotates: Following past times 

when they've lagged, international 

developed-market stocks have outperformed 

U.S. large-cap stocks. International stocks 

outperformed U.S. stocks in past decades, as 

well. Emerging-market equities have had 

higher average returns since the index started 

in 2001, but they also have been much more 

volatile than developed-market stocks. And 

while emerging-market stocks have 

rebounded from last year's bear market 

(when they were down more than 20%), we 

think they're still attractively valued and not 

yet reflecting policymakers' actions to boost 

growth. 

 

Broadly Diversify Your Portfolio 

Over time, a broadly diversified portfolio 

with many asset classes can provide better 

risk-adjusted performance and reduce 

swings in the value of your investments 

because each asset class plays a different 

role. 
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With U.S. stocks outperforming over the past 

several years, your portfolio may be out of 

balance. Your financial advisor can help you 

determine whether you should add 

international equities to return them to an 

appropriate weight in your portfolio based on 

your comfort with risk, time horizon and long

-term goals. And the good news is that since 

many broad-based international equity 

investments include allocations to emerging 

markets, you may not need to add them 

separately. 

Patrick went on to explain how to better 

manage your investments.   

President Patrick then asked the group to 

stand, raise their glasses and join him in a toast to 

Rotary Around the World. 

  

The meeting was then adjourned 
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E-WASTE RECYCLING IS HERE!  
 

THIS IS A GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR YOU TO GET RID OF SOME UNWANTED CLUTTER AND HELP OUR 

CLUB  RAISE  SOME  MONEY. THEY WILL ACCEPT ANY  PIECE  OF ELECTRONICS INCLUDING TV’S, COMPUTERS, 

APPLIANCES, CORDS, KEYBOARDS, MICE AND EVEN POWER TOOLS. THE HEAVIER THE BETTER (WE GET PAID BY THE 

WEIGHT!)  ANYTHING WITH A CORD IS ACCEPTABLE, AND THEY TAKE THE CORDS TOO. THEY SEPARATE AND RECYCLE 

THE PLASTIC, METAL…EVERYTHING!  IF YOU HAVE ITEMS TO DONATE, GIVE ME A CALL TO COORDINATE THE 

PICKUP.  SOME ITEMS I CAN COLLECT AT OUR WEEKLY MEETINGS TOO!  IF YOU HAVE FRIENDS OR RELATIVES THAT 

HAVE SOME E-WASTE, I CAN ARRANGE FOR A FREE PICKUP FOR THEM TOO! 

THIS IS AN ONGOING PROJECT.  CONTACT DOMINIC FOR MORE INFORMATION. 

You can also call eWaste-4good at  800-317-3112 and tell them proceeds are to go to The Rotary Club of Foothill-Highlands. 
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Call Dominic at 916-995-4006  E-mail  dmecklenburg@comcast.net  

Call  Dominic at 916-995-4006  

mailto:dmecklenburg@comcast.net

